
 
 

Request for Tender 
Bundarra Sewerage Scheme 

 
Uralla Shire Council is seeking tenders for the construction of the Bundarra (Low 
Pressure) Sewerage Scheme in Bundarra, NSW.   
 
Reference RFT-10031531 
 
Retrieval of RFT documents and submissions must be undertaken through the portal at 
www.tenders.nsw.gov.au  
 
Tender lodgements must be made through the e Tenders website portal, with 
submissions for closing at 9.30am on Tuesday 30 June 2020. 
 
Contact Person  
Steve Hansen 
Phone: 0427 200 609 
steve.hansen@finance.nsw.gov.au 
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